
  

 
  
 

 

 

 

Schiphol Regulations – Article 21, paragraph 2 

 

 
For Schiphol Regulations article 21 paragraph 2, regarding the wearing of 
safety shoes in the baggage area, the following exemption has been made: 
  
There is an exception for persons walking to and from their workplace 
using the shortest possible and safest route via the yellow dots (if present). 
Persons carrying out any work-related activities in the baggage area must 
follow the rule stated in the Schiphol Regulations, article 21 paragraph 2. In 
addition to baggage handling, any form of work in any case includes - but is 
not limited to - conducting observations, performing guided tours and 
safety walks. 
  
This exemption is in immediate effect until December 31st 2024. The 

Schiphol Regulations will be amended accordingly*. 
  
*This text is a translation of the original Dutch document. In the event of a 
difference of understanding, the Dutch text will prevail. 
 


